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Dear Friend: 
 

We greet you in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. The Maranatha Seventh-Day Adventist (SDA) Church Music 
Ministry is proud to extend to you a heartfelt invitation to come out and be a part of an exciting music-filled evening featuring 

our Mass Choir. The choir will present a concert on Saturday, November 15, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. at the Maranatha SDA 

Church located at 3121 Jim Lee Road, Tallahassee, Florida  32301.  
 

Our theme for this occasion is “Singing and Serving with a Grateful Heart!”  The purpose of this event is to serve as a 
fundraising endeavor to purchase choir robes. We are a church committed to spreading the “Good News” of the Gospel of 

Jesus Christ throughout our community and state. The Maranatha SDA Music Ministry supports this mission by visiting, 
singing, and praying with individuals confined to our local nursing homes, prisons and detention centers. We strive to use our 

musical gifts to inspire hope and encourage positive changes in the lives of our fellow brothers and sisters.  

  
Prayerfully, we solicit your support through the patronage of our Souvenir Booklet. Your purchase of an ad in our Souvenir 

Booklet is just one way in which you can help us meet our goal.  However, you may wish to simply sponsor the purchase of one 
(1) robe at a cost of $150.00, if you so desire. Whatever your gift, we are most humbled by your kindness. 

 
For Businesses or Individuals 

Full Page $100  Half Page $50  Quarter Page $25  Business Card $15 

 

Patron List: Donations of $$ Individual choice  

 

Please review the enclosed Ad Placement Form for more details. Make your checks payable to Maranatha SDA Church and 
reference the “Maranatha Choir” in the memo section of your check.  Your generous “Tax Deductible” gift can also be mailed 

using the address listed in the letter head of this invitation.  
 

Thank you in advance for your support and your contributions.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact the following 
individuals:   

 

 Teresa S. Lee, President, at (850) 345-8840 or tsl2801@hotmail.com; or 

 Dr. Cassandra Poole, Director, at (850) 524-3696 or templemusician@earthlink.net. 
 

We look forward to your presence and participation! 

 
In His Service,      In His Service, 

 

Teresa S. Lee      Dr. Cassandra Poole 
 

Teresa S. Lee      Dr. Cassandra Poole 

President       Director 
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